
 

  

Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 

 

Looking for a creative way to tell your student “I love you and I am proud of you”?   

Place a recognition ad in the yearbook! 

 

The 2022-2023 ARGUS yearbook staff is now selling senior advertisement pages to parents, guardians, 

or other relatives of the senior class.  This is an opportunity to write a memorable message to your senior 

and have it published in next year’s yearbook.  You may include pictures and /or artwork to help 

commemorate this wonderful occasion.   

 

If you are interested in this once in a lifetime opportunity to wish your high school graduate well in the 

future, please send your message, pictures, and/or art work to the high school office in care of Mrs. 

Buckley/ARGUS Staff.  Please send only original pictures and general designs.  

  

        PLEASE DO NOT SEND SCANNED PHOTOS UNLESS YOU SAVE THEM TO A DISK.   

 

If you scan photos for the staff, please be sure it is in JPEG format and scan it at 300 dpi, however, it is 

preferred that you send the original photos.  Our staff will lay out the ad.  The staff will arrange your 

information in the most esthetically pleasing way possible to fill the space you purchase.  We will be 

able to return any photos to you after we are finished with them.  Simply include a self-addressed, 

stamped envelope and a note stating what items you would like to have returned to you.  Your 

information will be returned in early May.  If I do not receive an envelope, I will return the 

information directly to your student. 

 

Your ads will be yearbook quality, so we encourage you to look at previous yearbooks for further 

examples. We hope you will purchase an ad for your senior.  Don’t forget to share the information with 

other family members too!  Messages from grandparents, brothers, sisters, or aunts and uncles are 

welcome.  If you have any questions about this opportunity, please call Mrs. Buckley at 814-643-1080 

x1131 leave a message, and she will return your call to answer your questions as soon as possible. 

 

The deadline for all submissions is Friday, December 9, 2022.  Please understand that this information 

must have arrived to the school by the close of school on this date.  Any late submissions MAY NOT 

appear in the yearbook.  You may send your information to school with the student; however, many 

relatives choose to keep the ad a secret.  Since the seniors receive their yearbooks near graduation, it is a 

nice addition to their graduation gifts.   

 

Please make all checks payable to “HAHS Yearbook”, with a 

memo stating “senior ad”.  

 

Mrs, Buckley/Argus staff 
  Huntingdon Area High School 

2400 Cassady Ave. 

Huntingdon, PA 16652                                                

 

Sincerely, 

2022-2023 ARGUS Staff 

 

 

*PLEASE SEE AD DIMENSIONS AND OPTIONS ON BACK OF THIS LETTER 

SPACE IS LIMITED!!! 
 

Spaces are offered on a 

first-come first-serve 

basis!! 

DON’T DELAY!!! 
Money and ALL ad information is 

required to get a spot. 


